
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 

On Friday 8th November 2019, Year 3 have the opportunity to go to the Great North Museum in 
Newcastle. This will support their curriculum knowledge and understanding with a focus on the Stone 
Age and will also be an opportunity to extend their science knowledge of animals and skeletons.  
 
Packed lunches will only be provided to children entitled to a free meal. Please ensure drinks are in 
plastic containers and are not fizzy. 
 
The total cost of the visit can only be met by parents and the academy sharing the cost.  A parental 
contribution is voluntary but activities will not go ahead if the total cost cannot be met. The parental 
contribution requested for this visit is £6.00. This includes all transport and activities throughout the 
day. 
 
The children will leave at 9:10am and return at approximately 3:00pm on Friday 8th November 2019. To 
ensure that children have an enjoyable visit, remind them that they are representing their academy, 
and we expect them to behave accordingly. Children must wear their full school uniform and bring a 
waterproof jacket with them.  
 
This promises to be an enjoyable and valuable learning opportunity for Year 3. 
  
Completed forms and payment will need to be made by Wednesday 6th November please.  If payments 
are not paid by this date, the trip may not take place.  
 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS THEIR INHALER WITH THEM. 
 
Please sign and return the below form to the academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Thompson and Mrs McLean 
Year 3 Teachers 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
The Great North Museum trip Friday 8th November 2019 
 
I am aware of and agree to______________________________________ going on a visit to The Great 
North Museum on Friday 8th November 2019 
 
I agree to pay £6 for my child to attend the trip. 
 
Name: ______________________________ Signature: ________________________________ 
 

Telephone Number: _____________________________ 


